
Invitation to participate in the conference call regarding the quarterly report from Nobina
AB Q2 2014/2015
Nobina AB's report for the second quarter 2014/2015 will be published on Wednesday October 1st 2014 at 08:00 (CET).

A conference call will take place on Wednesday October 1st 2014 at 10:00 (CET), where CEO and President Ragnar Norbäck together with CFO Per
Skärgård will be presenting and commenting on the report as well as answering questions.

The report will be published on the company web site www.nobina.com at 08:00 (CET) on the same day. The presentation slides will be available on the
company website in time for the conference call or through the following link: http://wcc.webeventservices.com/r.htm?
e=856536&s=1&k=0619BC78D2FD8727EE7313FA4AE8752C

To attend the conference call, please call:
From Sweden, tel: +46 (0)8 5052 0110
From UK, tel: +44 (0)20 7162 0077
For contact details from other countries, please contact Nobina.

For a recorded version of the conference call, please log in via the same link as above.

For more information, please contact:
Ingrid Håkanson, Group Treasurer and IR-manager,
tel: +46 8 410 650 51, e-mail: ingrid.hakanson@nobina.com

Per Skärgård, CFO,
tel: +46 8 410 650 56, e-mail: per.skargard@nobina.com 

The Nobina group is the largest bus passenger transport company in the Nordic region. The operations include contractual regional traffic in Sweden, Denmark, Norway and Finland
as well as independently operated interregional traffic through Swebus. The Nobina group has annual sales above SEK 7 billion, operates 3,400 buses and, with more than 260 million
passenger journeys per year, is one of the major passenger transport companies in northern Europe. For more information, please see www.nobina.com.


